IT'S MORE FUN IN THE

PHILIPPINES

NOTICE OF AWARD
10 May 2022

MR. SUNIL JUNG

General Manager

MPC21 Media Plus Communication
#1214, 36 Saemunan-ro 3-gil, Jongno-gu
Seoul, Korea

Dear Mr. Jung,

The Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea (PDOT-Korea) wishes to thank you for
participating in our call for proposal for event production and management companies in
Korea for the implementation of our consumer activation event “PH-Friendly Hybrid
Campaign at the Hyundai Seoul” on June 14-20, 2022.

We are pleased to inform you that MPC21 Media Plus Communication’s proposal has
complied with the Terms of Reference for the engagement.

We shall issue a separate “Notice to Proceed” that will indicate the start of your engagement
with us.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this notice by signing in the space provided
below and email back to us the signed copy at pdot@philippinetourism.co.kr  and
lily@philippinetourism.co.kr.

Very truly yours,

Grmpersloil—

MARJA CORAZON JORDA-APO
Tourism Director and Attache
Philippine Department of Tourism

Acknowledgment Receipt:

Hieon 090 - Tzoums- (D&

MPC21 Media Plus Communication

Philippine Department of Tourism-Korea
Suites 102 & 801, Paiknam Bldg., Euljiro 1 (il}ga, Jung-gu, Seoul 04533, South Korea
Tel: (822) 598-2290 Fax : (822) 318-0520 Email: pdot@ohilippinetourism.cokr Website: itsmorefuninthephifippines.co. kr



